
 
 
Here are the two follow-up questions D6000 Leaders would like clubs that 
conducted a Summit to answer: 
 
  

1. Did your club agree to consider one or more new Areas of Focus for the 
future?  If so, what new Areas(s) of Focus are under consideration by your 
club? 

2. Did your club agree to consider any new service project ideas associated 
with the new Area(s) of Focus?  If so, what? 

 

 

Please submit these answers to:  

 

Dave Cook 

dccboon@msn.com  

 

Norlan Hinke  

nhinkerotary@gmail.com  

 

Thank you again for your dedication and service thru Rotary!  
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